
 
Ziptastic winner for October announced 
 
The Staff Employee Advisory Committee (SEAC) is pleased to announce the October 
Ziptastic Award recipient is Terry Michaels, coordinator of operations in the 
Department of Military Science and Leadership.     
 

 
 

Michaels was anonymously nominated by a group identified as the “Schrank South Pin 
Hole Viewers.”  On the Solar Eclipse Day on Aug. 22, 2017, Michaels “kindly shared” his 
pair of official ISO-approved glasses with a group of employees who had made pin hole 
viewers. “He gave us a much better experience of viewing the solar eclipse than we 
would have had otherwise! His kindness was appreciated. He is a true example of the 
‘Ziptastic spirit’ we should all strive for. Thank you, Terry!” 

He is pictured above with Amy Stevens, a laboratory technologist in the School of 
Nutrition and Dietetics, and a member of the “anonymous nominating group.” 

Michaels earned a degree in accounting here in 1986. While at UA, he enrolled in the 
U.S. Army ROTC program and was commissioned as an officer in the Army upon 
graduation. He was in the Army for 24 years, with service worldwide, and retired in 
2010. 

Joining his alma mater in in 2012, Michaels is the enrollments and scholarship officer in 
the Department of Military Science and Leadership. He works to enroll freshman 
students into the Army ROTC classes and helps students get Army ROTC scholarships 
for those interested in continuing the classes along with their major and being 
commissioned as second lieutenants upon graduation.    

Please congratulate Terry Michaels if you see him on campus. 
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